General Meeting - Saturday 26 February 2011

You had lots of questions to ask as our simple theme of security seemed to hit the mark on a typically dreary February morning! We welcomed all our Neighbourhood Watch reps to the meeting who stood up and made sure you know who's who! From the police perspective - who run the whole thing - PC Rene Biro was there to answer more questions. We want to share email addresses with the NHW Reps - the meeting voted in favour but we'll ask you all if you object on email. We need NHW Reps for St Georges Rd and Hamilton - please volunteer - 

drop us a line now!

PC Steve Murru also from our Safer Neighbourhoods team, gave us us some hints to keep our cars safe. Steve's advice? It was  clear and simple - take it out of the car if you don't want someone else to take it! Even electrical goods which are off can be identified from outside the car. Our local police team are listed on this site -  

Safer Neighbourhoods Team, click on the link.

Other issues - well, Harvey Rose from the council was with us and helped us with some tips on how to deal with planning issues and also the trees in our area. We have benefitted from grants for new trees in three of our roads recently - we also have to deal with the council on trees that may grow too large and threaten our houses foundations - we also discussed security gating and alley parking - want to know more - drop us a line now!

